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06 April 2021 Official information request: 8140008175 

(Please quote this in any correspondence) 

 
 
By email: fyi-request-14855-90b53dd7@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 
Tēnā koe Harrison 
 

Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 (LGOIMA) and 
Privacy Act 2020 

Re: Cattle pregnancy diagnosis results 
 
Thank you for your email, which we received on 5 March 2021 requesting information about 
cattle owned by Auckland Council. 
 
“Can I please request the latest pregnancy diagnosis results data for all tested cattle owned 
by Auckland Council. Could I also have all of the held records for previous years. 
May I also request the grazing licenses for Ihumatao/Otuataua Stonefields and Pukaki 
Lagoon.” 
 
 
Please find below the diagnosis results for 2020/2021. We are unable to source previous 
years records. 
 
Regional park Results  

Atiu Creek R2 Heifers 30 scanned 100% 
MA Cows 72 Scanned 97% 

Tawharanui 
 

MA Cows 69 Scanned 88% 
 

Te Rau Puriri 
 

R2 Heifers 31 Scanned 94% 
MA cows 109 Scanned 94% 

Ambury 
 

MA Cows 35 Scanned 94% 
 

Duder 
 

MA Cows 30 Scanned 90% 
 

Whakatiwai 
 

MA Cows 35 Scanned 95% 
 

 
There are currently no grazing licenses to provide for Ihumatao/Otuataua Stonefields and 
Pukaki Lagoon.  
 
 
Decisions relating to what information is being released to you were made by Rod Sheridan, 
General Manager, Community Facilities. 
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Should you believe Auckland Council has not responded appropriately to your request, you 
have the right to seek an investigation and review of this response by the Ombudsman. 
Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz 
or freephone 0800 802 602. 
 
If you have any further queries, please contact me on 09 301 0101 quoting official 
information request number 8140008175. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Elaine Tunai-Po 
Privacy & Official Information Business Partner 
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